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Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are very proud to announce that Mrs Parkinson is officially a community hero after, 
scooping a well-deserved award this week. We are very proud of her dedication and 
commitment to supporting our community.  
Our Year 3,4 and 5 bubbles finished this week with a treat afternoon. Thank you to all our 
parent volunteers who supported us, by giving up their time to supervise their child’s bubble 
over lunch. We are all very grateful.  
On Wednesday we held socially distanced picnics to welcome our Year 2 children and new 
starters at Fair Field. It was a lovely afternoon and the children gained an insight into life at 
Junior School. Last night we also held a Zoom meeting to welcome in our Year 2 parents. It was 
so lovely to virtually meet so many and we look forward to welcoming the children in 
September.  Next week sees the last week for Year 6 and Key Worker club plus our class 
picnics. Please see the times and dates below. All children are welcome to the class picnics to 
say a final farewell. They can bring a small picnic to enjoy on site. Please drop them on the 
turning circle at the allocated time and park off site to collect them, using the one-way system. 
In September we will be conducting a uniform consultation, as we would like to consider the 
possibility of replacing the current shirt and tie with a polo shirt with a logo. We would 
appreciate your views on this when the survey comes out. This would be with a view to a 
phased uniform transition from January 2021. We look forward to seeing you for a Summer 
farewell next week.  
Take Care 
Mrs Aharon & Mrs Goodwin 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 
Fri 10th – Tues 14th July Y6 workshops for Bubbles 1,2 and 3 
Monday 13th July  Key worker children celebration 
Tuesday 14th July   LAST DAY for Year 6 Bubbles. (collection 2pm) 
Wednesday 15th July Class picnics Y3 11am, Y4 12.15pm, Y5 1.30pm 
Thursday 16th July LAST DAY for Key worker children (collection before 3pm) 

Y6 Graduations (please confirm via Gateway) 
Thursday 3rd September First day of term! 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   
 

 

 

 

 

Respect Honesty Perseverance Kindness Forgiveness Inclusion 
 

 
 

 

 

Keep In Touch 
Email: admin@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 
Tel: 01923 856 341 
Fair Field Junior School  
Watford Road, 
Radlett, Hertfordshire, WD7 8LU 
 
INBOUND MESSAGES from GATEWAY: 01923 750 087 
 
 

 
For any Google Classroom enquiries or 
technology issues please email Mr 
Forrester on 
googleclassroom@fairfield.herts.sch.uk 
 

 

Follow us @FairFieldJrSch 

Thank you to  
our fabulous PTA! 

They have supported us in many ways 
during this period 

 

Year 6 activities 
 
What a great 
start to 
lockdown  
activities for 
our Year 6 
bubbles! 
 

 
 
 

We are delighted to present our very own Hero of 
Hertfordshire! Mrs Parkinson (and Mrs Cordiner from St 
John’s) have been running a programme called Churches 
Together throughout the whole of lockdown (alongside 
other volunteers) and organised approximately 40 hampers 
for our local community every week. We are so proud of 
you!  
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